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Have a Program Idea? 

Contact

Program Chair
Taylor Morgan 

taylormorgan99@gmail.com
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Join Zoom Meeting

Go to www.Zoom.com Click on "Join 
Meeting" and enter the Meeting ID."rotary"
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ZOOM IN
Join ID: 854 3111 7745

Password - rotary

Service Events



June 2 - August 11th
Popcorn Sales - City Park



July 23rd

Ice Cream Funday

2021-2022 Officers & Board of Directors
Chris Huston - President

Taylor Morgan - Past President
Kristin Vincent - Vice President   

Jeremy Gooding - Treasurer
Kevin Bradshaw - Secretary 



Jim Mason 
Jill Skeem 

Eric Smallwood
Ryan Bowman  
Matt Sandburg  
Jack Hamilton 
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Rotary International Conference
Virtual ESRAG Booths. Attend 
free and meet people from 
around the Rotary World.
Click to go here... to go there.
Click this to learn 3 minutes of 
training on how to move about in 
the rooms

Go To RICON on June 4-8



 

Host- Kevin Bradshaw

This Week's Program

Amy Rhoads
Rotarian Pocatello

Minidoka - Hunt Camp
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https://www.twinfallsrotary.org/
mailto:taylormorgan99@gmail.com
https://www.rotary.org/en/rotarys-network-enables-rapid-humanitarian-relief-for-ukrainian-refugees
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85431117745?pwd=L0hZd0N5NUd0QkRhYjNIUFpJNnJ0dz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85431117745?pwd=L0hZd0N5NUd0QkRhYjNIUFpJNnJ0dz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85431117745?pwd=L0hZd0N5NUd0QkRhYjNIUFpJNnJ0dz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85431117745?pwd=L0hZd0N5NUd0QkRhYjNIUFpJNnJ0dz09
https://framevr.io/esragcentral
https://streak-link.com/BD45TYAysnkC4L3eZQQsPID0/https://framevr.io/esragcentral?email=laurie.zuckerman@esrag.org
https://vimeo.com/709851882


ROTARIANS @ Spirit of Magic Valley
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   The Weather App on my iPhone showed virtual 

raindrops at 6:00 a.m. when I looked. I decided to dress 

in warm clothing with a hooded rain jacket to meet the 

predicted weather conditions of the day; in true 

Southeast Alaska fashion. Imagine my surprise, and 

that of my fellow Rotarians: Mark Koffer, George Hasell, 

Kevin Bradshaw, Kristin Vincent, and her husband Josh, 

who helped set up on the Canyon Rim.  And where we 

spent a few hours distributing water and Gatorade to the 

half-marathon runners of the Spirit of Magic Valley 

fundraiser, without a drop-of-rain! Some of the proceeds 

benefitted, Twin Falls Parks and Recreation.

   We Rotarians, were greatly appreciated for our water 

table, smiles, and words of encouragement to all 

participants. From the young boy who seemed to sprint 

by, to the walkers and couples who were walking or 

running leisurely along; enjoying friendship and the 

company of one another.

   It was great fun to be there. To cheer folks on. To get 

better acquainted with each other. And to have an 

opportunity to enjoy the beauty of the canyon at that 

time of the day. One “guest” walker from Connecticut 

was staying at the near-by hotel and decided to join in 

on the event.   ~ Sharon Dowdle

Mark Koffer, George Hassell, Kristin Vincent, Sharon DowdleMark Koffer, George Hassell, Kristin Vincent, Sharon Dowdle
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https://www.rotary5400.org/
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Popcorn at @ City Park Starts Thursday

Popcorn was a hit as the Twin Falls Municipal Band 

kicked off its 117th season. This week&#39;s Rotary

Poppers were Kristin Vincent (Chair), President Chris 

Huston, Sharon Dowdle and Jill Skeem(popcorn 

hustler) and Kevin Bradshaw on water and camera.

Next week we will be selling cookies from the Twin Falls 

Senior Center and all cookie sales will go to

them. Happy to report that we took in $118 that 

evening.

A big thank you to our sponsors for this years event. 

Jill Skeem takes a dollar from a young girl for some popcorn.

Twin Falls Muncipal Band Starts it 117th season.

Left to Right - Sharon Dowdle, Pres. Chris Huston, VP Kristin 
Vincent, unkown woman and Jill Skeem
Left to Right - Sharon Dowdle, Pres. Chris Huston, VP Kristin 
Vincent, unkown woman and Jill Skeem
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   Our speaker last week, Jeff Leedy, was an artist 

and Rotarian from Boise, He loves painting 

peoples’ pets and making something funny about 

them.

  You'll see his work again over the next few weeks 

as he has provided us with some fun humor 

drawings to include in our weekly newsletter.

   The business cards that he handed out, may 

have an old phone number; he provided the correct 

number in case you would like to contact him. 

208-340-0995 - Want to view or share more of his 

art with others? 

     Here's Art that Makes you Laugh link 

 

Rotarian Jeff Leedy with a Pet
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Jeff Fox
6 Years

Tom Carter - June 5th
Brad Wills - June 6th

Tony Mayer - June 7th
Mark Wolfe - June 12th

Frontier Park Bathroom Project

• Catalyst Architecture
• Laughlin Ricks Architecture
• PBC - Petersen Bros Construction
• Petruzzelli Electric
• Gem State Paper & Supply Co.
• Twin Falls County 
• TF Parks Department
• TF City
• Kevin Bradshaw/3 Star Production
• Magic Valley Printing
• New Leaf Properties
• Western Waste Service
• Anchor Beistro Bar & Sports Grill

Partners/Sponsors

                 Trainor

• First Federal Grant 
• Pickleball Association of TF
• St. Luke's 
• Stephan, Kvanvig, Stone &

•  Idaho Power 
•  US Bank 
• Title Fact
•  Edward Jones 
•  Title One
• Rolig Law Office
• Boy's & Girl's Club of MV
• Forrest Group
• Baseball Group
• The Woodworks

Current Donors

Twin Falls Rotary Foundation
PO Box 821
Twin Falls, ID 83303-0821

Send Donations to:

Welcome Graham, Shelton

President Chris Huston added two new members to the 

roster.  Dave Graham and Joe Shelton. Dave is the 

Pastor of the First Baptist Twin Falls Church on 

Shoshone street. Joe is the CEO of White Cloud 

Communications, with almost 50 years of business in the 

Magic Valley. Welcome and we looking forward to your 

help in serving the community.

4

http://www.artthatmakesyoulaugh.com/
https://www.twinfallsrotary.org/frontierpark
https://www.twinfallsrotary.org/frontierpark

